## January 2015 newsletter





## Hello Fellow Travelers!

I trust we all had a very merry Christmas. Jessie and I stayed home this year and got into the holiday spirit by attending the sing along at the church and decorating a little. A nice warm fire and some good Christmas shows on Hallmark channel and everyone was happy.

We want to thank Judy and Walter Jones for the wonderful Christmas meal at their house. It was so nice and the company and food were outstanding. It was so good especially to see Tommy and Ann Cole there. Walter tried to kill me with the corn on the cob, as I lost two front teeth, but everything is back in working order now, so I'm looking forward to the next good meal. Thanks again Walter and Judy! A job well done!

Speaking of food, our January luncheon is coming up next weekend- Jan 10<sup>th</sup> and is at Coletta's on Appling. We have a room reserved in the back so ask for the Airstream group. The address is 2850 Appling Rd and we'll be meeting at noon. Please let me know earlier that week by Thursday night if you plan to attend so I can make sure we have enough waitresses. Number is 901-337-3733 (Jessie Vest). Tommy and Ann--- hope you can make this one as well!

We are so excited to be able to meet and greet our newest members-Gary and Mariam Myers. Please add their info to your membership book. They live at 2223 Greenwich Dr. N in Southaven, MS. Phone number is m901-596-9997 and their email is <a href="mailto:gmyers2@comcast.net">gmyers2@comcast.net</a>. They have purchased a 2015 Flying Cloud 23D. On talking to Gary, he was pretty sure they would be at the luncheon, so come on out to meet them!

Birthdays and Anniversaries for January:

Jan 2- Debbie Eden

Jan 6- Mary Margaret Ware

Jan 13- Ann Cole

Jan 23- Judy Jones

And Jan 27<sup>th</sup>- Gary and Marian Myers

Jessie talked to Kip Eden today and Kip said they were looking for another Airstream. Seems they sold theirs last week! Hopefully, they will be in Memphis for the luncheon as well!

Please put Feb. 7<sup>th</sup> on your calendar for the next Airstream get-together at Rafferty's on Germantown Pkwy. After that, we get to start camping again!!!!!(in March) so don't let the cold weather stop you from dusting out your camper and getting it ready to roll!

Hope everyone has a wonderful New Year with family and friends----and stay safe!